
 
 
  
January 19, 2023 
 

We stand together as Jewish, Christian and Muslim leaders in the United States to condemn the 
recent rise in anti-Christian hate in the Holy Land, including the vandalism of a Protestant 
cemetery on Jan. 1, and graffiti threatening “Death to Christians” that appeared last week both 
in and near the Armenian quarter in Jerusalem. These and other actions taken to erase the 
presence of Christians in the Holy Land, which would be devastating to us all. May the God of 
Abraham, Sarah and Hagar comfort our Christian siblings in the place we all believe is holy and 
give us courage as we speak with one voice against religious bigotry. 
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